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First Unitarian-Universalist Church  

Reverend Roger Mohr, Interim Minister 

Todd Ballou, Music Director 

Gwen Foss, Cantor 

 

Today’s Flowers are given by Kathe Stevens in celebration of 

five years of marriage to her dear hubby - Glenn Maxwell. 

 

Today’s Ushers: John Angry Carolyn Ludwig 

 Sally Borden Felice Rizzo 
 

Hearing Assistance devices are available from any of our 

ushers. CD recordings of today’s service will be available for 

$5 from our sound technician in McCollester Hall after the 

service. 

Please visit us at www.1stuu.org; email the church secretary, 

Tamara, at info@1stuu.org; or give us a call at (313) 833-9107. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 OUR ORDINARY ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

ENTERING 

   Lighting of Candles 

   Singing Together*      

   Welcome – Marilyn Mitchell, Trustee of the Day 
  

CENTERING 

   Prelude 

   Calling To Worship  

   Kindling the Flame 

   Opening Hymn* #67 We Sing Now Together 

 

DEEPENING 

   Silence and Prayer  

   Musical Meditation        

   Message     

   

RETURNING 

   Offering      

   Closing Hymn* When the Spirit Says Do (see insert) 

   Benediction*    

   Recessional 

    

 

Congregation may exit to McCollester Hall for coffee, cookies, and 

conversation  

            (* indicates times to stand in body or spirit) 

 

Liberate Truth ~ Radiate Kindness 

Love Courageously 

First Unitarian-Universalist Church is an urban center for 

spiritual renewal and social justice in Detroit 

Today’s Music 
  
Prelude:      Songs of Protest from South Africa     arr. 
   Stephan Barnicle 
                         Siyahamba “We are Marching” 

 Vula Botha “Open Botha, We are Knocking” 
                         Bamthatha :Speak Out Loud” 
  
Musical Meditation:   For Once in My Life 
                                     Orlando Murden 
                                 
Offertory:       Bridge Over Troubled Water (1970) 

Paul Simon 
  
Recessional:     Lift Every Voice and Sing 
                                     J. Rosamund Johnson 
 

http://www.1stuu.org/
mailto:info@1stuu.org


Gonna Build a Mountain from “Stop the World—I Want to Get 
Off” 
 words and music by Lesclie Bricusse and Anthony Newley 
  
Gonna build a mountain—from a little hill. 
Gonna build a mountain—least I hope I will. 
Gonna build a mountain—gonna build it high 
I don’t know how I’m gonna do, only know I’m gonna try. 
  
Gonna build a daydream—from a little hope. 
Gonna push that daydream—up the mountain slope. 
Gonna build a daydream—gonna see it through. 
Gonna build a mountain and a daydream, gonna make em both 
come true. 
  
Gonna build a heaven— from a little hell. 
Gonna build a heaven— and I know darn well, 
If I build my mountain—  with a lot of care, 
And take my daydream up the mountain, heaven will be waiting 
there. 
  
 
 
We Shall Overcome #169 
African American Spiritual 
  
1 We shall overcome, we shall overcome, we shall overcome 
someday! Oh, deep in my heart I do believe we shall overcome 
someday! 
  
2 We'll walk hand in hand, we'll walk hand in hand, we'll walk hand in 
hand someday! Oh, deep in my heart I do believe we'll walk hand in 
hand someday! 
  
3 We shall all be free, we shall all be free, we shall all be free 
someday! Oh, deep in my heart I do believe we shall all be free 
someday! 
  
4 We shall live in peace, we shall live in peace, we shall live in peace 
someday! Oh, deep in my heart I do believe we shall live in peace 
someday! 
  
  
 
 

All You Need is Love 
 John Lennon and Paul McCartney 
 

Love, love, love.   Love, love love. 
1.     There’s nothing you can do that can’t be done. 

Nothing you can sing that can’t be sung. 
Nothing you can say but you can learn-- how to play the game.  It’s easy 
  
CHORUS 
All you need is love.  All you need is love. 
All you need is love.  Love.  Love is all you need. 
Love, love, love.   Love, love, love.  Love, love, love.  
All you need is love.  All you need is love. 
All you need is love.  Love.  Love is all you need. 
  

2.     There’s nothing you can make that can’t be made. 
No one you can save that can’t be saved. 
Nothing you can do but you can learn-- how to be you in time.  It’s easy 
CHORUS 
  

3.     There’s nothing you know that isn’t known. 
Nothing you can see that isn’t known.  
Nothing you can be that isn’t where--- you’re meant to be.  It’s easy 
CHORUS 
  
All you need is love.  All you need is love. 
All you need is love.  Love.  Love is all you need. 
Love is all you need. 
 
Closing Hymn:  When the Spirit Says Do  #1024 
 African-American Spiritual from the Civil rights period 
  

1. You gotta do when the spirit says do!  
You gotta do when the spirit says do! 
When the spirit says do, you got to do, Oh Lord 
You got to do when the spirit says do! 
Spirit says do! Spirit says do! 
Spirit says do! Spirit says do! 
Spirit says do! Spirit says do! 
  
2. You gotta vote when the spirit says vote!  ….. 
Sprit says shout!.... 
  
3. You gotta march when the spirit says march! …. 
Spirit says dance!..... 
  
4. You gotta do when the spirit says do! …. 
Spirit says do!..... 



Announcements and Events – September 2, 2012 
Sunday Morning Coffee Hour 
All are welcome to join us after the service in McCollester Hall for 
Social Hour. Please remember that your donations to Social Hour 
make our hospitality possible. 
 
Important Reminder! 
With the campaign season heating up, it is important to remember 
that whatever our political beliefs and preferences, the church 
cannot promote or take sides on behalf of a particular candidate or 
party. That means we cannot have individuals representing 
particular candidates campaigning in the buildings as guests of 
First Church. 
 
If you have any questions as to what is appropriate, please 
contact Rev. Mohr or President Sally Borden. 
 
Pop Songs for a First UU hymnal! 
We have been using lots of “contemporary” songs in our services 
this year, and we want to start collecting them up so we can 
gather sheet music for our professional musicians, Todd and 
Gwen, to use on Sundays. What songs do you love to sing that 
might be uplifting for our services? Pete Seeger, “Turn Turn 
Turn”? How about Desiree, “You Gotta Be”? Beatles, “All You 
Need Is Love”? Marvin Gaye, “What’s Going On”? Louis 
Armstrong, “What a Wonderful World”? If you think of something, 
Rev. Mohr is collecting them, just send your ideas with artist and 
title to reverendmohr@gmail.com . 
 
Chancel Flower Donations  
Our custom for providing flowers for each Sunday service is to 
have members and friends donate them in honor or memory of a 
person or event.  The signup sheet for donating flowers is now in 
the back of the church (some call it the narthex). Please take a 
moment to add your name and the person/event you wish to 
honor. Suggested donation is $20 but is negotiable depending on 
your situation. Lencha Acker purchases the flowers each Saturday 
at the Eastern Market and delivers them to church on Sunday. 
The donor then takes the flowers home to enjoy and returns the 
vase later.  If you have questions, see Lencha Acker after the 
service or call her at 313-393-8544. Thank You! 
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Announcements and Events – September 2, 2012 
Upcoming Activities 
2

nd
 11am - Rev. Roger Mohr, “The Blessed Community.” In choosing 

to belong to a church, or not, we make a number of choices about how 
we want to interact with the world, and who we want to become. Not 
everyone shares the same goals and values. But the goal is to belong to 
a community that nurtures and nourishes us in the creation of our best 
selves. As we create such a community together, we are indeed 
blessed. How can we be a blessing to one another? 
 12:30pm - Social Justice will reveal the results of the survey you 
filled out and plan next steps for voter registration. 
            12:30pm - Dally in the Alley sign-up to inform and invite Dally-ers 
about and to 1

st
 UU Church. See Dan Wiest. Also, we rent our parking 

lot and make much money for little work. See Robert Johnson to sign-
up. 
 5

th
  6:30pm - 1

st
 Wednesday Vespers: Al Acker will give us words 

and music to cherish. Then stay for the weekly Singing Circle and new, 
monthly Writing Circle.  Bring a short piece of your own writing (up to 6 
pages, double-spaced typewritten) and we’ll see what happens with this 
new concept. Questions? Sherry, esperantosherry@tm.net 248-543-
5297 
9

th
  9am - 10:30am  - Choir practice—join now !  Practices are the 

first 3 Sundays each month and it looks like they have lots of fun and 
friendship. A good opportunity for those new to this congregation. 
 11am  Rev. Roger Mohr, “Ubuntu: African Humanism.” In my 
Doctor of Ministry program, the majority of the students are from other 
countries. One is from Argentina, another from Japan, from Congo, 
from Poland, Korea…a few are even from the U.S.!  During 
conversations about our dissertation projects, a colleague from Sierra 
Leone talked about Ubuntu: As Leymah Gbowee expressed it, “I am 
what I am because of who we all are.” We are created by our 
relationships with one another.  We are leaders inasmuch as we help to 
build a better self to offer for the betterment of our communities.  How 
can we make it better together? 
 12:30pm - Jerrold Foke will facilitate his last Tinkaboudit before 
sailing away from Detroit. We get to choose from his list the topics about 
language to discuss ! 
 12:30p.m. – Rev. Roger Mohr will facilitate a New UU class. Are 
you new to the church, or just interested in learning more about our 
church and tradition? The New UU class is about offering introductory 
information about what the church is all about, and it is a first step 
toward becoming a member. There are two sessions, one on the UU 
tradition as a whole, and a second specifically on the history and 
traditions of the Detroit church. Please do attend: We are proud of who 
we are, and we want you to be proud to be with us! 
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